
  

 

 
 
 
June 4, 2021 
 
105 West Lodge Avenue 
 
RE:  Laundry Room Renovation   
 
 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
As a part of the building renovation, we will be upgrading the laundry room at 105 West 
lodge Ave. The project will start June 7, 2021 and will take up to three weeks to be 
completed.  
 
Please note that during the renovation project the laundry room at 105 West Lodge Ave. 
will remain closed. You are welcome to use the laundry room located at 103 West Lodge 
Ave. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to Community Liaison Shantell 
Bankasingh at sbankasingh@hazelview.com.  For all other concerns please contact the 
front office at 416-537-3435. 
 
We would like to thank you in advance for your cooperation and apologize for any 
inconvenience this may cause.   
 
Kindest Regards 
 
 
 
Chris Wylie 
Property Manager 
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